
 

The Cathedral School Newsletter     

Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA 

Tel: 01245 354459    email:  office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

Website cathedralschool.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday 26th September2019 

To Access Our Online Calendar Click Here 

Thessalonians 5 v 16-18  Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks, for this is the will of God in Christ 

    Jesus for you. 

Dear Parents 

This week is our Harvest week and we are looking forward to taking our new children in EYFS to the 

Cathedral to start their journey at the Harvest Service. Family are welcome to join us for the service 

which is shorter than our Eucharist services. Thanks you in advance of the gifts for the foodbank com-

ing into school. 

We are currently advertising for more staff to work in our immensely popular Breakfast Club and 

CASP, our afterschool provision. Parents on the waiting lists will be contacted when this has been 

achieved. 

As a school, we are always looking at ways we can make improvements that benefit everyone. Over 

the next few days, we are launching a new school App. Although our current App was a step forward 

in communications, it has had limitations: Parents Forum Representatives were concerned that they 

received all information, not just for their own year groups for example. We now have an App that 

links to our Website by our Website company that will be a better tool  of communication. This is be-

ing rolled out by year group starting with Year 5 parents as their children are off on their Residential 

on Sunday. 

 Tomorrow morning we are holding a Macmillan Coffee morning at 9.30am. We also have scheduled a 

Parents Forum for next Friday at 9:30am, election papers will go out to vote for Representatives as 

our policy. 

Safe journey and enjoy your trip to Norfolk Year 5 
 

Best wishes 

L Wiskin 

Headteacher Message 

Diary Dates  
 

Friday 27th Sept Macmillan Coffee Morning—9:30am—School Hall 

Friday 27th Sept Harvest Festival—2:00pm—Cathedral 

29th Sept — 2nd Oct Year 5 Kingswood Trip  

4th Oct Parents Forum 9:30am 

 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
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Full Menu List Click Here 

Please could craft club have empty Pringles tubes and cardboard inners 
from kitchen rolls for their next project. Please bring to class 6.  

Many thanks Miss Southward and Mrs Cuthill 

LUNCH CHOICE FOR WEEK BEGINNING 30th SEPTEMBER 2019 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

YEAR 3/4 CRAFT CLUB 

On Friday 27th September we are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning in 

our school hall at 9:30am. Parents are welcome to attend or a donation 

of a cake will be gratefully received. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus

